
      MUNICIPAL TREE BOARD RECOMMENDATIONS

FOR APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY
COMMISSION

Formulated and approved by the Municipal Tree Board at it’s meeting on
October 26, 2016.

“Based on the conditions discovered during this summers tree inventory in
the City Parks and documented on the City Tree Inventory by the Municipal Tree
Board, we would like to recommend the following actions to the Parks and
Recreation Advisory Commission for approval and recommendation to the Parks
and Recreation Department.  

We recommend that the following actions be implemented in priority order:

A. Removal of dead and dying trees and hazardous limbs.

B. Improve irrigation conditions including building better basins
around trees as documented.

C. Improve gopher control where documented.

D. Mulching beyond the drip line.”

“Healthy trees are less susceptible to disease and pests.”

Presented by Municipal Tree Board Chair, Katherine O’Brien.


